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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Victorian School Day 

One of Year 5 and 6’s Big Questions for the Spring term will be “What was the Victorians greatest 
legacy?” 

To kick-start our learning, our classes will experience a Victorian school day on Friday 5th January. We 
encourage all pupils to come to school dressed as Victorian children on the day to help get themselves ‘into 
character.’ Your child will have the opportunity to take part in role-play, explore the types of jobs that 
Victorian children did and discover what a day at school might have been like for pupils in the late 1800s. 

Some costume ideas include: 

A chimney sweep 

A housemaid 

A miner 

A flower seller 

A mill/farm worker 

A young lady/gentleman 

Costumes need not be purchased specially for the day; Victorian outfits can be created simply by using 
items such as old shirts, trousers tucked into socks, waistcoat, scarves, caps or aprons. 

 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to speak to your class teacher. 

Many thanks 

Year 5/6 Team 
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